
 
 

 

27 August 2021 
  

SIAC Signs Memorandum of Understanding with Yonsei University Law 

School 
   
The Singapore International Arbitration Centre (SIAC) is pleased to announce that it has entered 

into a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with Yonsei University Law School (Yonsei 

Law) of Seoul, Korea. 

 

Under the MOU, SIAC and Yonsei Law will work together to place law students from Yonsei 

Law in internships at SIAC, and to offer a module on “SIAC and Institutional Arbitration” as 
part of the Yonsei Law teaching programme. Upon request by SIAC or Yonsei Law, both parties 

will also explore conducting joint training programmes, seminars, workshops or other events in 

Korea to promote the development and practice of international arbitration. 

 

The MOU was signed on 27 August 2021 by Ms Lim Seok Hui, Chief Executive Officer of 

SIAC, and Dr Hyung Doo Nam, Dean of Yonsei Law. 

 

Dr Hyung Doo Nam, Dean of Yonsei Law, said, "This collaboration with SIAC will further 

Yonsei Law’s commitment to providing a world-class legal education and conducting innovative 

research. SIAC is one of the world’s top arbitral institutions, and we are confident that the SIAC 
Module, internships at SIAC, and other joint programmes with SIAC will offer Yonsei Law 

students a first-hand institutional perspective of international arbitration.” 

 

Ms Lim Seok Hui, CEO of SIAC, said, “SIAC is delighted to enter into this partnership with one 

of Korea’s most prestigious law schools, Yonsei Law. We look forward to contributing to its 

first-rate curriculum through conducting the SIAC Module, providing internships, and hosting 

events and workshops to nurture future generations of international arbitration experts in Korea.” 
 

 

For more information, please contact:                               

 

Singapore International Arbitration Centre 

T:  +65 6713 9777 
E:  corpcomms@siac.org.sg 

W: www.siac.org.sg  
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